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Inner Sydney High School 
Works notification 12 February 2021

The new high school in the centre of Sydney is now operational with students commencing Day One Term 
One 2021 in the new 14-storey tower.  

The heritage buildings on the site were refurbished as part of stage one works and integrated to form a 
major part of the new school. Minor works remain to some public domain areas and will be completed 
throughout February 2021. Thank you for your support during this time. 

One evening of line marking and placement of tactile indicators to areas along Chalmers Street to the 
intersection of Cleveland Street.  

Dear neighbour, 

We are writing to provide advance notification that between Wednesday 17 and Friday 19 February 2021 one 
evening of night time work will be required. An indicative timeframe of three nights has been advised in the 
event that adverse weather conditions extend the program. However, work is anticipated to require only one 
evening of work between these dates. 

This activity will involve line marking and the installation of tactile indicators to areas along Chalmers Street 
to the intersection of Cleveland Street. Works will involve hand drilling and will require truck movements in 
and around the location.  

School Infrastructure NSW will ensure work is considerate of neighbours, with noise kept to a minimum 
where possible. 

Hours of Work 

Work will occur from 8:00pm to 5:00am 

Traffic Management 

Traffic control will be in place as required to manage pedestrian and vehicular movements near where the 
work is taking place. 

Thank you 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW.  
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For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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